Minutes of the ACPSEM Vic Tas Branch committee meeting September 8th 2020
Present: Athreya, Clem, Frank, Lotte, Natalie, Steph, Victoria

1. How much to pay student night winners (VE)
Because of the corona virus, since there’s no travel or accommodation expenses, so the prize can’t be entirely spent on EPSM. We agree to pay the winners the prize money, and will encourage them to spend the remaining funds on CPD.

2. AGM date (CC)
We agree on Saturday 5 December, time TBD.

3. ASMIRT letter fuss (CC)
Clem is working on a letter to our branch members on this. 

4.   Branch day (LF)
The preparations are going well. 37 people have signed up. Steph is looking after the technical side of things.

5. Student night 2020/21 (AB)
It’s been decided that student night would be better held in person. It will be postponed until no later than February 2021. 

6. Branch based EPSM social events (2nd November) (CC)
The branches have been asked whether they’d like to run a branch social event during EPSM. Ours will be online.  

7. Membership satisfaction survey – should we be sharing the results with our members? (LF)
We agree to share this via the College system. 

8. AOB
[bookmark: _GoBack]The next meeting will be October 13th 9 am. 

